AGENDA ITEM #

GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS
District Business Office

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle
FROM: Kimberly L. Ptak
DATE: MAY 12,2014

RE: APPROVAL OF GBS BACKSTOP NETTING SYSTEM BID

Recommendation
It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a bid for a backstop netting system at
GBS to Protective Sports Concepts, LLC in the amount of $44,515.

Background
At the March 10, 2014 board meeting, the Board approved a capital outlay request for a backstop

netting system at GBS to be funded out of the FY 14/15 building budget allocation. Following is
the description provide by Gary Freund at the March 10® board meeting.

Backstop Netting System $45,100 (estimate)

There is the need to replace the backstop netting system that is falling apart on our Lake Avenue
baseball field. The entire backstop and netting has deteriorated over the past thirty years due to
weather and normal wear and tear. It has been repaired numerous times, but is now at a point
where it needs to be replaced. Aside from the tremendous eyesore that it has been for years, it is
now at a point where the safety of the players, fans, and the cars driving west on Lake Avenue
are in jeopardy.

Bids

Protective Sports Concepts, LLC $44,515
Linear Construction LLC. $48,900
Midwest Cover $53,600

Estimate $45,100



